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I completely oppose this bill.  Oregon’s vote by mail system works great.   That is the 

reason that conservatives want to ruin it.   Voting machines can be subverted as 

opposed to vote by mail.    It is critical that Oregon not bow to the forces of darkness 

who are trying to scuttle our democracy.  Leave our well functioning vote by mail 

system intact.  I oppose this bill strongly.    


